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Temporary gate closure 

 
The planned work outlined in the notification below has been adjusted to include a temporary 
gate closure. 

The perimeter, or 'pencil', gate south-west of E block on Girralong Avenue at Baulkham Hills 
North Public School will be closed from Thursday 22 August to Sunday 25 August 2024.  

Please use other gates to access the school during this period. 

This gate will reopen for use Monday 26 August 2024.  

Thank you for your understanding.  

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

9 August 2024  

Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

To ensure the safety of our students, staff and community, we are installing a new security 
system and perimeter fencing at Baulkham Hills North Public School. 

This work is scheduled to begin on 14 August 2024 and is expected to take up to 6 weeks. 

Excavation work and the use of power tools will create increased noise during construction, 
between the hours of 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday, and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. No 
construction will take place on Sundays.  

Access to school gates will also be temporarily changed. Work will be completed in stages to 
minimise disruption to school pick-up and drop-off. 

Gates along Shepherd Lane, Henry Street, and to the western carpark on Girralong Avenue 
will be closed intermittently during the first stage (Stage 1), between 14 August 2024 and 5 
September 2024.  

All other gates along Girralong Avenue, and Parraweena Reserve will be closed intermittently 
during Stage 2, between 6 – 27 September 2024. 

Please use alternative gates if your usual access gate is affected. 

When complete, the current fencing will be replaced by a 2.1 metre-high tubular steel security 
fence and 2 new electronic gates. 
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As part of this upgrade, closed-circuit TV cameras will be installed above the main vehicle and 

pedestrian gate on Girralong Avenue. These cameras are designed to capture details of people 
and vehicles entering and exiting the school grounds. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.   
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